
PROVIDER ALERT

 USING YOUR OMS DATA

APRIL 5, 2018

The Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) and the Systems Evaluation Center (SEC) at the
University of Maryland, in conjunction with Beacon Health Options (BHO), have been
conducting a series of webinars to assist behavioral health providers in accessing and
using Outcomes Measurement System (OMS) data. This webinar, the second in the
continuing series “Using your OMS Data” that began last fall, will offer additional ways to
present and compare OMS Datamart information in analyzing changes that could aid in
evaluation and continuous quality improvement activities.

The same webinar will be presented on two different dates. Please click on the appropriate
link below if you wish to register for either presentation:

Tuesday, May 15, 2018 from 1:00 p.m. to 3 p.m.
To register for this training session click here:
https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?
MTID=t52dfc08c3facdfeb391eff7e6e205b62

Thursday, May 24, 2018 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
 
To register for this training session click here:
https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?
MTID=t115beb77a1531d8641f19a7d4a9c5828
 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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